
 

APPLICATION FOR JAPANESE GOVERNMENT (MEXT) SCHOLARSHIP (EMBASSY 

RECOMMENDATION) 

 

The Embassy of Japan in the Independent State of Samoa calls for applications by 

Samoan nationals who wish to study in Japan under the Japanese Government 

Scholarship Programs for (1) Research, (2) Undergraduate (3) Specialized Training 

College Students for 2025.  

Application guidelines and forms are available at the URL below. (Note: The Embassy of 

Japan does not provide the hardcopies to applicants.) 

 

（１）Research Students: 

https://www.studyinjapan.go.jp/en/smap-stopj-applications-research.html 

 

(2) Undergraduate Students: 

https://www.studyinjapan.go.jp/en/smap-stopj-applications-undergraduate.html 

 

(3) Specialized Training College Students: 

https://www.studyinjapan.go.jp/en/smap-stopj-applications-specialized.html 

 

Application documents that complete requirements should be submitted by 4:30 pm 

on Wednesday 12th June 2024 to the Office of the Public Service Commission 

 

Screened applicants can proceed to written examinations and interviews to be held on 

22 June 2024. Detailed information on the written examinations and interviews will be 

provided only to the screened applicants. 

 

Any enquiries should be addressed to the Embassy of Japan. 

Email : japanese.embassy@ap.mofa.go.jp   

or phone +685-21187 
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